
Private Sector Online Survey Recruitment Message

Subject: Private Sector Partners: Share Your Feedback on Working with FEMA

The Federal Emergency Management Agency’s (FEMA) Office of External Affairs’ Private Sector 

Division is interested in learning about your experiences working with FEMA. We are interested 

in hearing the opinions of our private sector stakeholders, especially leaders from small and 

large businesses, academia, and associations.

Please share your feedback by completing a ten (10)-minute-long, anonymous survey. 

The input you provide will help us to improve upon our strategies for reaching, educating, and 

communicating with stakeholders like yourself. The survey is anonymous (your identity cannot 

be connected in any way to your survey answers) and it is voluntary (you can opt out at any 

time during the survey). 

To access the survey please click here https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/K3NJ395. If the 

survey does not open automatically, please copy and paste the link to your internet browser's 

address bar.

Kindly respond within two weeks of this email. If you have questions about this survey, please 

email: Jeanie Moore (Jeanie.Moore@fema.dhs.gov) or Tracey Batacan 

(Tracey.Batacan@fema.dhs.gov).

Thank you for your time and your continued engagement with FEMA.

[Insert name of appropriate FEMA contact]
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